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These are questions and comments received through the County website and through 
the Strategic Communications email. 

First Name: 

Dalton 

Last Name: 

Sage 

Email:  

dalton.brock@sedgwick.gov 

Address: 

N/A 

City:  

Wichita 

State:  

KS 

ZIP Code:  

67206 

Received By: 

This comment was received through the online website. 

Subject: Lifting the Mask Mandate 

Question or Comment: 

Lifting the mandate when less than 35% of the county population has been fully 
vaccinated is a terrible idea and will only lead to more cases and hospitalizations. I 
encourage the Commission to reverse the decision made yesterday if they have an 
ounce of respect for the Counties employees and their families. 


